         WORLD FELLOWSHIP REPORT
Fall Executive Workshop 2020  

Victoria Eastman, Chair
It is with a heavy heart that I present this report on behalf of Myrna Santos, former chair of World Fellowship Committee, who died on May 6, 2020 after fighting COVID-19. Myrna believed it is because of YOU, the members of Delta Kappa Gamma, that women of non-member countries have an opportunity to engage in graduate studies while living in the United States and Canada.  It was the culmination of our founders' vision for an organization of key women educators assisting other learned women in far-away lands to become future leaders.
A compelling vision alone will not make a woman a leader.  Just because a woman has vision and occupies a leadership position does not necessarily mean she will have an opportunity to effectively impact the lives of others. She needs education to ignite that vision and empower her leadership qualities. 
The gift of an excellent education is like being given the key to the future!  It opens the door to knowledge, and from this knowledge comes power and the opportunity to develop further one’s gifts. The recipients of the World Fellowship Scholarship bring this power home, thus ensuring the hope of a better standard of living for all those who will interact with her.  
DKG members’ donations to World Fellowship can make these dreams possible; your support will empower her, so she effectively impacts the lives of the people in her community in her home country through her vision and leadership.
In 2019-20, 29 World Fellowship Scholarships were awarded:  19 Full Awards, and 10 Extension Scholarships.  Your support of World Fellowship is entirely voluntary... No money collected for DKG dues is allotted for this purpose.  Individuals and chapters can achieve platinum, gold or silver awards for different levels of giving.  Please help us to continue igniting the visions of women educators by empowering women educators everywhere! In memory of Myrna Santos, please consider supporting World Fellowship Scholarships and further support women educators everywhere. 
